
We have extended the deadline!  You have until February 7, 
2020 to complete. Thank you! 

 

Take the ODP Training Needs Survey! 

Do you provide support to people with autism, intellectual 
disabilities, or other developmental disabilities? 

We need to hear from you! 

To support individuals living with autism and their families, the Office of Developmental 
Programs (ODP) and The ASERT Collaborative are trying to learn more about training 
needs among providers who work with people who have autism, intellectual disabilities, or 
other developmental disabilities. 

ODP is constantly building capacity by developing resources and trainings that are helpful 
to people who support these individuals. 

By responding to this survey, you are helping ODP to create trainings and resources that 
will better meet your needs. 

Please have your voice heard! 
 
This survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete.  
Please complete this survey by February 7, 2020. If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact us. 

 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrexel.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_9Qviz06bvTwPwLH&data=02%7C01%7Cc-ahightow%40pa.gov%7Cf4f1fb3dfc724773d9fc08d7a408ad9d%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637158229493319307&sdata=6Hzt7I48SEXWfzZv1%2BJupO5ZuJgrD5Ch5z86cdprOOA%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrexel.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_9Qviz06bvTwPwLH&data=02%7C01%7Cc-ahightow%40pa.gov%7Cf4f1fb3dfc724773d9fc08d7a408ad9d%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637158229493319307&sdata=6Hzt7I48SEXWfzZv1%2BJupO5ZuJgrD5Ch5z86cdprOOA%3D&reserved=0
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